
 

October 

NEWSLETTER 
KEY DATES 

Oct. 1s t: Tuition payment #3 for 

November due. 

Oct. 3rd-6th: Fire Safety Week 

Oct. 4th: Fire Truck Visit 

Oct. 5th: NO SCHOOL—Teacher 

Workday 

Oct. 5th: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

Oct. 6 th: Fall Festival Permission 

Slips & $10 due. 

Oct. 10 th: Police Visits 

Oct. 11th: Pre-K Terrific Tuesday 

Oct. 17th: AZoo2You Petting Zoo 

Oct. 18th-19th: Hayrides & Pumpkin 

Patch 

Oct. 20th: Candy Donations due 

Oct. 22nd: Church Trunk or Treat 4-6 

p.m. 

Oct. 26th: Storybook Parade and 

Candy Walk 

Oct. 27th: NO SCHOOL—Mallard 

Creek Church BBQ 

Oct. 31s t: NO SCHOOL—Happy 

Halloween! 

FUTURE DATES 

Nov. 1s t: SPIRIT DAY—Wear your 

MCPCP t-shirts! 

Nov. 1s t-7 th: Scholastic Book 

Fair 

Nov. 6 th: Daylight Savings Time 

Ends 

Nov. 8 th: NO SCHOOL—Election 

Day 

Nov. 11 th: NO SCHOOL—

Veterans Day 

Nov. 22nd: Pre-K Thanksgiving 

Feast 

THANK YOU 

Our Chick-fi l-A Spirit Night was a TREMENDOUS success, and 

everyone had a lot of fun! THANK YOU for helping us raise 

$164 for our preschool!  

FIRE SAFETY & COMMUNITY HELPERS MONTH 

Our local firefighters and police officers wil l visit the students 

this month.  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH & LIBRARY  

Children’s church is starting this month so all classes will meet once a 

week in the church sanctuary for a Bible story, Bible verse, and fun 

Bible songs with Ms. Robin. Your child will bring the weekly Bible story 

home so that you can read it to them. 

Library is starting this month, too, so all 3-year-old and Pre-K students will 

visit the Children’s Library once a week. Students will check out a book 

and bring it home for the week. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

Our Fall Scholastic Book Fair will be Tuesday-Monday, November 1st-7th 

at the Bus Garage that is located by the playground. Children will visit 

the book fair during school and parents can visit the Book Fair 8:30-9:30 

and 12:30-1:30 each day. 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS  

We need your help with our upcoming book fair! If you can volunteer, 

please email Christina deKam at cmm391@gmail.com. Thank you for 

your help! 

 

“Be strong and courageous, do not be 

afraid or discouraged, for the Lord your 

God will be with you wherever you go.” 

Joshua 1:9 

CLOTHING 

Please send a jacket or sweater 

with your child each day and 

LABEL EVERYTHING! 

CAR RIDER LINE SAFETY 

For the safety of our children and 

staff, it is imperative that all traffic 

directions in the car rider line are 

followed every day. 

 

REMINDERS… 

ALERTS & SPECIAL EVENTS 

FALL FESTIVAL 

Parents are invited to join their student for the hayride and visit to the 

pumpkin patch this year! (See your class calendar for your class’s 

hayride date and time. 

PETTING ZOO 

Will be for students and staff ONLY.  

STORYBOOK PARADE AND CANDY WALK 

The students will dress-up as a character from their favorite book and 

all classes will go on a storybook parade and travel from one class to 

the other to collect candy.  

*Pictures from all events will be posted on BAND for each class. 

 

 

 MCPCP STUDENT FORMS 

ALL forms are now PAST DUE. If 

you have not turned a form(s) in, 

please do so ASAP. Please Note: 

We reserve the right to dismiss a 

child from MCPCP until ALL forms 

have been received, with parents 

being financially responsible for 

any tuition during this time. 

mailto:cmm391@gmail.com

